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To:  ECU affiliated judges 
 ECU Members 
 

 
Subject: ECU Development Fund – Offer to co-fund Ljubljana’s recertification course 
 
 
Dear judges, 
Dear ECU members, 
 

It has now been several years that the ECU has established a development fund to help its members grow the 
sport of cheer in Europe. Several workshops and trainings have been held with the help of this fund. 
 
The ECU Development fund now offers the opportunity to help out all European judges. Any judge permanently 
residing in Europe attending the Ljubljana recertification course in April can get their attendance fee co-financed. 
 
Eligibility conditions: 

Any judge affiliated with an ECU member 
 
Funds: 

All registrations to the Ljubljana ICU recertification course will be co-financed in the amount of EUR 50,00 (upon 
presented invoice). Depending on participation, additional financial support may be available after the successful 
completion of the course (this will be communicated separately). 
 
More info about ICU Judges Recertification Course: https://www.cheerunion.eu/2022/02/judges-course-coming-
to-europe-in-april/ 
 
Funds will be transfered after a completed application for co-funding will have been received.  
 
Application link: https://forms.gle/Rshv2JV9GkuWJCGx5 
 
Deadline:  
The offer for initial co-financing of the registration fee ends on 15 April. 
 

Kindly transfer this co-financing opportunity to any interested elligible candidates. 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

 
Špela Planinc, 
ECU administrative assistant 
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